



## SANSKAR SCHOOL GRADE-4

#### **Assignment 33**

Date: Thursday, 30th September 2021

### **ENGLISH:**

#### **Alice in Wonderland**

#### Read the passage and answer the questions.

It was a warm summer day and Alice was getting bored sitting beside her sister, suddenly, a little White Rabbit with pink eyes ran in front of her shouting, "Oh dear, I'm late," and then disappeared down a rabbit's hole. "I must find out why he's in such a hurry!" cried Alice.

She ran to the rabbit's hole and peeped through the entrance. The hole dropped suddenly and Alice fell. Finally, she landed in a narrow hallway with doors of many sizes. On a table, Alice found a tiny gold key and a green bottle that said "DRINK ME" she drank it. Alice began to shrink until she was no bigger than a doll. She opened the door and quickly ran through it. "What a splendid garden!" she exclaimed.



But the excitement soon wore off. "I want to be big again," she shouted. Alice went looking for help. Soon, she saw a green caterpillar. He was sitting on the top of a large mushroom. "One side make you big, the other side make you small, the mushroom," he answered. Alice ate a piece of the mushroom. "Thank goodness, I'm growing!" Alice continued her walk. In the middle of a field the Queen of Hearts was playing croquet. "Have you ever played croquet?" the Queen asked Alice. "Yes," Alice answered. "Play with me!" ordered the Queen. "And let me win or I'll have your head!" "Off with her head!" cried the Queen. Alice felt someone touch her shoulder, "Wake up. You've been sleeping for too long," said her sister softly. "I had a strange dream," said Alice.

#### A. Answer each question.

- **1.** What did Alice see when she was sitting with her sister?
- **2.** Did Alice find out the Rabbit's hole?

- **3.** What happened when Alice drank the green bottle?
- **4.** Who did help Alice and how?
- **5.** What did she say after eating the mushroom?
- **6.** Who was in the middle of the field and what did she ask Alice?

### B. Write the meanings of the following words-

- a) Disappeared
- b) Exclaimed
- c) Croquet
- d) Splendid
- e) Narrow

Resource: www.englishlinx.com

### **MATHS:**

Do below worksheet on Measurement.

Convert.	
1 a. 7 km = m	1 b. 1 cm = mm
2 a. 10 m = cm	<b>2 b.</b> 200 cm = m
<b>3 a.</b> 6,000 m = km	<b>3 b.</b> 3,000 m = km
4 a. 2,000 m = km	<b>4 b.</b> 900 cm = m
5 a. 60 mm = cm	<b>5 b.</b> 700 cm = m
6 a. 90 mm = cm	<b>6 b.</b> 9,000 m = km
7 a. 4,000 m = km	<b>7 b.</b> 5,000 m = km
8 a. 8,000 m = km	8 b. 3 cm = mm
9 a. 7 cm =mm	<b>9 b.</b> 300 cm = m
10 a. 20 mm = cm	<b>10 b.</b> 100 mm = cm

# **HINDI:**

दिए गए शब्दों के अर्थ लिखकर वाक्य निर्माण कीजिए।

दिनचर्या, उपजाऊ, प्रदूषित, व्याकुल, कर्तव्य, नित्यप्रति, अक्षय

# **UOI:**

# MY PROBLEM-SOLVING STORY

What was my problem? You may draw a picture also.	
How did I feel?	
What did I do?	
What aid I do.	
What can I do next time?	
What can I do heat time.	

## **ART:**

### **Summative Task**

Create a poster or illustration on peace and harmony.

#### **Checklist:**

- Concept or content
- Professional quality (neatness and craft)
- Creativity

# **DANCE:**

### **Summative task**

Reflect your understanding on the dance form you learnt in this unit.

#### **Checklist:**

- Good communicator
- Application of understanding
- Reflective